
Dear Judge Caille, 
  
I concur with Mr. Johnson's email and request for an extension of the discovery deadline.  
There is one very minor matter I wish to correct, which is that Sure-Way's objections to 
Stericycle's discovery requests were actually served on time as requested by Mr. Johnson 
on April 8, 2005.  I do not see this request as interfering with the rest of our schedule at 
this time. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Greg Haffner 


